
   

  
       

 
 

 
 
  

Dear Parents of  
 
 
 
 

23rd October 2020 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you and your family are keeping well. 
 
As you may know, we’ve been planning ahead in case we have to move to remote learning for 
individual pupils, bubbles or the whole school.  Our priority is to provide a seamless transition 
between learning in school and at home to cause as little disruption as possible.  We’re therefore 
complementing our resources with those from Oak National Academy.  
 
Much of our remote learning will follow a similar format as in the previous lock down, following a 
timetable with various links.  Don’t forget your child also has access to Oxford Owl, Spelling Shed 
and TT Rock Stars as well as many links available on our curriculum support page of the website. 
 
Oak’s online classroom has 10,000 video lessons created by teachers which are available for free 
on www.thenational.academy.  Oak is backed by the Department for Education and, last term, 
provided nearly 5 million pupils with 20 million lessons. 
 
You can use Oak’s online classroom on any device, you don’t need to log in or remember a 
password. Your child’s teacher will advise the best way to learn at home and send links to the 
relevant lessons through email or our school website.  Please see our remote learning policy here.  
Each of Oak’s lessons is delivered by a trained teacher, over a pre-recorded video.  It’s clear at the 
start of each session any basic materials you might need, such as pens, paper, etc.  The lessons are 
designed to need minimal supervision, although this will depend on the age of your child.  
 
You can access some frequently asked questions about Oak here. Please read through and follow 
your teacher’s advice and guidance. 
 
 
With best wishes, 

              

Joanne Austin  
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http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.school-portal.co.uk/GroupDownloadAttachment.asp?GroupId%3D815478%26AttachmentID%3D923325&imgrefurl=http://www.school-portal.co.uk/GroupHomepage.asp?GroupId%3D815478&usg=__m1e7I4i0j1wQYFov2NSaXwXN6ho=&h=350&w=550&sz=46&hl=en&start=3&zoom=1&tbnid=n0KgrhhMhRejtM:&tbnh=85&tbnw=133&ei=guSoT8X7OpHb4QStp4SkAg&prev=/search?q%3Dhealthy%2Bschools%26hl%3Den%26sout%3D1%26biw%3D1024%26bih%3D587%26gbv%3D2%26tbm%3Disch&itbs=1
http://www.bentleycopdock.co.uk/page/curriculum-support/20878
http://www.thenational.academy/
http://www.bentleycopdock.co.uk/serve_file/798708
https://support.thenational.academy/en/collections/2342140-faqs-for-parents

